
JIM DOYLE
GOVERNOR

STATE OF WISCONSIN

August 2, 2004

Paul H. Lohaus, Director
Office of State and Tribal Programs
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
11555 Rockville Pike OWFN-3C10
Rockville, MD 20852

Dear Mr. Lohaus:

The purpose of this letter is to inform you that I am appointing Paul S. Schmidt, Chief of the
Radiation Protection Section in the Department of Health and Family Services, as the State Liaison
Officer (SLO) for Wisconsin to the Nuclear Regulatory Commission. This appointment is effective
August 16,2004.

Wisconsin's new SLO has worked for over 20 years in the radiation field, including time in the
nuclear power industry, and is thus well qualified to facilitate information transfer on radiological
health, safety and security issues. Please contact Mr. Schmidt directly at 608 267-4792 or
schmips(ihfs.state.wi.us to obtain the necessary mailing and contact information.

I look forward to our continued cooperation in this important area.
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Departmn of Military Affairs

Wisconsin Emergency Management
2400 WrighI &red
P.O. Box 785
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h, Paul H. Lohaus, Director
t~s> Offie of State and Tribal Programs

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
11555 Rockville Pike OWFN-3C10
Rockville, MD 20852
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